
St Thomas’ get ‘Rock Steady’ 

On Tuesday this week, the children were treated to a taster session from Rock 

Steady.  The children had a great time and as you can see from the photos, we 

have some rock stars in the making.  Your child should have fetched home a 

leaflet with details of the Rock Steady Band lessons in school.   

 

   


